
FORT PAYNE CITY SCHOOLS 

Board Briefs 

December 26, 2018, Called Meeting, 2 PM in the Conference Room of the Central Office  

 

Called the meeting to order and welcome the guests. 

Established a quorum. 

 

I      Mr. Jay Grubbs, RA-LIN Construction Management  

 

II    Approved the recommendation to award the contract for the new Fort Payne City Elementary  

       School, Steel Decking and Joist package, to Valley Joist, LLC.  This recommendation is based  

       on their low bid of Two Hundred and Sixteen Thousand One Hundred Nineteen Dollars and  

       00/100, ($216,119.00), submitted on their proposal dated December 20, 2018. 

 

III   Approved the recommendation to award the contract for the new Fort Payne City Elementary 

       School, to Baggett Construction, Inc.  This recommendation is based on their low base bid 

       of Nineteen Million Three Hundred and Ten Thousand Dollars and 00/100 ($19,310.000.00), 

       submitted on their proposal dated December 20, 2018. 

 

IV   Adjourned  

 

  


